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Hi, my name is Brooklyn and I am a Master's student at the University of Guelph in the Applied 

Human Nutrition program. I came straight out of my undergrad of Applied Human Nutrition at 

Guelph and actually just finished my first week of the Master's program.  

So far, it has been such an amazing experience. I am just so thankful for your financial 

contribution to able to help me out that way throughout my program.  

I'm really excited to keep learning in this next year as I keep going toward my goal of becoming 

a registered dietitian and I just want to thank you for your support in my education journey. 


